
Town of Westminster 

Massachusetts 01473 

Crocker Pond Recreation Area 

October 16, 2018 

 

Members Present: Heather Billings, Kathleen Brennan, Nicole Emilianowicz, Mary 

Ann Falconer, Pat Hatzis, Tom Kerns, Pat Streeter 

 

Others Present: Tom Torrans 

 

Invoices Approved:  Pat Hatzis: $43.79 

 Nashoba Analytical: $25.00 

Nashoba Analytical: $25.00 

 

Tom Torrans’ Input: Tom updated the committee on the easement for the solar 

panel project. 

 

The pond closed for the season on Columbus Day.  10,101 guests visited the pond 

during the summer season.  

 

Mary Ann is storing the megaphone, and Pat Hatzis is storing the second camera. 

Pat Streeter brought the first aid kit, AED and walkie talkies to the police station. 

 

Kathleen contacted Bob Francis and said that he is in the process of making plans 

to lower the pond. 

 

The committee will investigate purchasing handicap access mats for the beach.    

 

Next Meeting: November 13th at 5:30 in Town Hall. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Mary Ann Falconer 

 


